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ASTAC names new business development director
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Arctic Slope Telephone Association Cooperative (ASTAC) has named its new director of business development
and sales.

Thomas Lochner, who has previously worked in the telecom industry, was named to the position late last month,
according to a release from the company.

"Over the past 18 years Lochner has amassed expertise in sales, product development, financial analysis,
network planning and operations," spokesperson Ingrid Klinkhart wrote. "Thomas will be a major asset to the
company's success as the Quintillion project propels ASTAC's transformation."

The cooperative is a member-owned utility that provides telecommunications services to community members
across the North Slope Borough. More information can be found at www.astac.net.
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